ARGOS

September 21, 2020

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety ;f:_ﬁ
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I =
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 -
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-2713 =
Y
RE:  Argos Puerto Rico Corp. — New Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) %
Materials License No. 52-25066-01 g:

To whom it may concern:

Argos Puerto Rico Corp. (“Argos”) hereby informs of an amendment to the abovementioned
materials license, which consists in a change of our Radiation Safety Officer (“RSO”). The new
RSO is Mr. Raul Rivera, who will take the required RSO Certification Training from October
12, 2020 through October 16, 2020. The currently listed RSO, Mr. William Nieves, is no longer

with Argos effective September 18, 2020. Mr. Rivera may be reached at +1 (787) 237-1782 and

at raul.rivera@argos.co.

Accordingly, we very respectfully request the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission to take note

of the aforementioned. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Cordially, | ///

Mau?é Ceballos _.-/
Vice-Presidént” -



